
 

 
 
 
 

Product Support Discontinuation Notice 
 

Date:  September 1, 2020 
 
Subject: A-Series and TA-Series Dynamic Inverter and Accessory Repair 
 
From:  Bruce Beegle 
  Vice President – Truck & Military Sales 
 
Effective immediately, due to exhausting the inventory of components and materials necessary to perform 
repairs, Vanner will no longer offer refurbishment and/or repair of the obsolete TA-Series and A-Series 
Dynamic Inverters. 
 
Part Numbers Affected:  

A30-70X 
A30-70XG15 
A30-70XG30 
A40-120XG15 
A60-70X 
A60-120XG15 
TA60-100.4 
  

If a replacement inverter is needed, contact Vanner’s Vehicle System Integration Team, or Service Department 
at 800-AC POWER to discuss your needs and suitable replacement options. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this decision may cause, but supporting the Dynamic Inverters is no 
longer feasible. 
 
Thank you for choosing Vanner products, 
 

 
Bruce Beegle 
Vice President – Truck & Military Sales 
Vanner Inc. 


